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KENT COUNTY YOUTH ORCHESTRA CELEBRATES ENGLISH CLASSICS
Kent County Youth Orchestra, conducted by George Jackson, presents a celebration of great English composers in a Spring Concert at the Colyer Fergusson Hall, Canterbury, at 7.30pm on Saturday 9 April.
The orchestra will perform two pieces by Vaughan Williams, Fantasia on a theme by Thomas Tallis and The Wasps Overture; as well as La Calinda by Delius; Cockaigne Overture by Elgar; Four Cornish Dances by Arnold; and Orchestral Suite from Henry V by Walton.
Tickets are £15.50 (£6.50 for students) and are available from the Gulbenkian Box Office at www.thegulbenkian.co.uk or by telephoning 01227 769075.
George Jackson, www.georgejackson.net, one of the UK’s most gifted young conductors, leads the orchestra for the third time in a concert which marks the culmination of five days of rehearsals at Ashford School, Ashford.
Orchestra manager Roger Wilson said: “George conducted the orchestra in an excellent concert with the KCYO last year and we are delighted to welcome him back. KCYO gives talented young people from all over Kent the chance to play and perform symphonic music to a high standard. Much like a professional orchestra, players learn to work together to achieve performing excellence within a tight time frame.”
For more details, or to obtain tickets, visit www.kent-music.com or call 01622 691212.
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Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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